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Report on Draft Planning Guidance on the Provision of Children’s Play Facilities in New Developments
Purpose of the Proposed Guidance
This Planning Guidance document is intended to supplement Development Plan policies (in particular SCR 23) and provide appropriate guidance on how children’s play facilities should be incorporated into new developments. 
Background

‘Ready Steady Play! A National Play Policy’ was published by the National Children’s Office in March 2002. The Principal aim of the National Play is to improve the quality of children’s lives through the provision of play opportunities. 

In accordance with the requirements of the National Play Policy, in 2006 South Dublin County Council adopted a play policy “Developing Play in South Dublin County, 2006-2009” that seeks to improve provision for children’s play across the county. Actions identified in the play policy, include the development of a framework to guide the provision of play facilities in new developments in the County.  
Proposal

The Draft Planning Guidance on the Provision of Children’s Play Facilities in New Developments provides guidance on how children’s play facilities should be incorporated into new developments. 

The Draft Guidelines seek to facilitate the development of a hierarchical network of children’s play facilities in the county catering for children of different age groups within reasonable travelling distances from their homes. The hierarchy of provision is based on providing frequent smaller play areas for younger children close to their homes and less frequent, larger play facilities for older children further away. The guidelines also provide a framework for determining the hierarchy of play facilities to be provided in new developments based on the number and type of units to be provided. It is envisaged that Children’s play provision in new developments will complement playground provision made by the Council in regional parks and elsewhere. 

